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Too many healthy, gentle greyhounds are destroyed every year simply because they are not fast 
enough for the racetrack. This should not be accepted and the racing industry must be held 
accountable for what happens to the dogs they breed so many of. 
 
Greyhounds a loving, gentle dogs. They do not choose to be exploited for money or killed because 
they do not make enough. 


